

BOROUGH OF SUSSEX

Catherine Gleason Acting Borough Clerk

2 Main Street Sussex, NJ 07461

February 11, 2008

Mr. Stephen Dilts, Deputy Commissioner State of New Jersey Department of Transportation 1035 Parkway Avenue Trenton, NJ 08625-0601

Dear Mr. Dilts;

At the Sussex Borough Mayor and Council meeting held on February 5, 2008 the Council unanimously approved of your new plan for the Rt. 23 alignment. The Mayor and Council are very appreciative of your hard work and dedication with respect to this project. Whatever Sussex Borough can do to help with the planning process please let us know.

We look forward to working with you and are anxiously awaiting a copy of the new plan so that we can share it with our residents.

Sincerely,

Catherine Gleason Acting Borough Clerk

Catherine Gleason

Cc: Mayor and Council